
SAFETY NOTICE
TO ALL BOAT USERS

Increased water traffic is expected during the 2023 solar 
eclipse event, taking place on Thursday 20 April, so it’s  
important that recreational craft skippers familiarise  
themselves with port operations. 

With large ships entering and leaving port waters, it’s up to 
you to ensure you and your passengers remain safe.

You MUST stay well clear of the shipping channel and large 
ships, and only cross the channel when safe to do so.

Remember, you’re the skipper,  
and you’re responsible.
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BOATING SAFETY ZONES
PORT OF ASHBURTON 

Recreational boat users must adhere to the boating safety 
exclusion zones and stay well clear of the shipping channel.

(08) 9159 6556  |  dampier.vts@pilbaraports.com.au
Vessel Traffic Services Centre: VHF Ch 14 or 16
www.pilbaraports.com.au
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